Honorable Members of the Committee on Revenue. Please pass HB 2021 to strengthen Oregon’s greenhouse gas reduction goals.
We need to act now to stabilize the climate so our children and future generations have a stable climate. Climate studies reveal that
over the last several decades most of Oregon's land mass has experienced both higher average temperatures and less average
annual rainfall. We cannot afford to wait to take dramatic action to reduce negative future impacts.

Thank you.



